MATTIE COHAN

From: Linda Perle [Iperle@clasp.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 12:54 PM

To: MATTIE COHAN

Cc: Don Saunders

Subject: Comment on Interim final Rule on Attorneys' Fees

Mattie Cohan, Senior Assistant General Counsel
Office of Legal Affairs

Legal Services Corporation,

3333 K Street, NW

Washington, DC 20007

RE: Comment on Interim Final Rule on Attorneys’ Fees

Dear Mattie:

I am writing this comment on behalf of CLASP and the NLADA Civil Policy Group’s Restrictions and Regulations
Committee. We write in strong support of the action taken by LSC with regard to the Interim Final Rule that was
published in the Federal Register on February 11, 2010 (75 FR 6816). We want to thank the LSC Board and staff for their
prompt action in publishing the new Interim Final Rule, timely and appropriately effectuating the will of Congress as
expressed by the passage of the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2009 which included the elimination of the
restriction on LSC recipients and their employees on claiming, or collecting and retaining attorneys’ fees.

Congress spoke clearly when it eliminated the attorneys’ fees legislative restriction from the LSC appropriation, and LSC
acted appropriately in adopting the Interim Final Rule which eliminated Part 1642 of the LSC regulations. We believe
that by completely eliminating Part 1642, removing the regulatory restriction with regard to attorneys’ fee claims for
any work for which state or federal law authomeedbers from

tion in adopting the

Interim Final Rule that eliminates Part 1642 and
suspending enforcement of the current regulation until the effective date of the Interim Final Rule



Yours truly,
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CLASP
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Linda E. Perle

Director of Legal Services

CLASP | 1015 15th Street NW | Suite 400 | Washington, DC 20005
p (202) 906-8002 | f (202) 842-2410 | Iperle@clasp.org



